
	

	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								5-19-20	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	May	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.)	

						
New	Business/Information	
• Julie	Savage	gave	the	Board	a	presentation	regarding	her	students’	project,	My	Intent	
• Summer	2020	renovation	projects	will	get	underway	at	the	end	of	the	month	
• CoViD	return	to	school	building	preparations	under	way	includes	3	scenarios.	ISBE	and	IDPH	will	

drive	the	guidance	for	school	re-entry,	expected	end	of	June	or	early	July	
• Student	devices	will	be	requested	to	be	returned	over	a	scheduled	2-week	period	to	prep	for	the	

20/21	school	year	
• The	Board	recognized	this	year’s	retirees	
• Board	received	a	message	from	a	parent	regarding	a	student	issue	that	was	addressed	in	executive	

session	
• Curriculum	report,	OGSEF	meeting	minutes	and	SEDOL	meeting	minutes	attached	to	BoardBook	

	
	
Approvals	
• The	Board	approved	the	consent	agenda		
• The	Board	approved	the	MoU	to	the	CBA		
• The	Board	approved	the	summer	technology	staff	hires	
• The	Board	approved	the	20/21	BoE	meeting	dates	
• The	Board	approved	the	Aruba	wireless	project	with	CDW	for	$107,854.63	
• The	Board	authorized	the	publication	of	the	20/21	Tentative	Budget	and	Public	Hearing	date	
• The	Board	approved	amendments	to	administrative	contracts	for	Ryan	Murray,	Sarah	Cacciatore	and	
								Lilli	Melamed	
• The	Board	approved	Julie	Waehner’s	retirement	contract	
• The	Board	approved	salary	increases	as	presented	for	the	20/21	school	year	for	aides,	maintenance	
								staff	and	administrators	
	
	

Next	Board	Meeting	is	June	23,	2020	


